
From: Brenda Hallihan   
Sent: March-27-14 9:03 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Gas Increase 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 I have just read with dismay that the energy Board has granted an unbelievable interim 
increase to Enbridge for their gas prices, effective April 1,2014. Do you realize that many 
persons are on fixed incomes, and cannot afford this unreasonable increase, or do you really 
care? 
 
I could understand a 3% or 4% increase, but this cannot be tolerated, not is there any reason 
for this. Not long ago Enbridge stated they would not have to increase the gas prices this year, 
so what happened on the period of a few short months? 
 
I implore you to reconsider this horrendous hike, which really amounts to highway robbery 
 
Regards 
Brenda Hallihan 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from Windows Mail 
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